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From: Keith Bailey 
Sent: 14 November 2021 22:21
To: Local Plan
Subject: Proposed new housing developments.

Good evening,  
Wonderful day for Remembrance Sunday, very Autumnal. Late this afternoon, as I traveled along that meandering 
ribbon of calm, the Bridgewater Canal, to the East of Cliff Lane underpass - just beyond the now derelict wrought iron 
kissing gate - leading to an ancient right of way and who knows where - a magical place - Narnia or Neverland 
perhaps. Get real you stupid boy proclaimed the sign attached to an adjacent tree - this land is earmarked for yet 
more houses. Distraught and close to tears, I sought comfort on Pickerings Bridge - Salvation lay on the horizon, 
silhouetted by a sinking sun. Fiddlers Ferry power station - Brownfield and timely - adequate for hundreds of homes or 
an incinerator. I assured myself that those appointed to oversee such proceedings will have at least considered: the 
latest Government directives, the need for affordable housing, the impact on the environment and local infrastructure 
and not least, quality of life. Hope springs eternal. God bless your deliberations. 
 
Regards 
K Bailey  




